Employee vs. Contractor Guidelines and Tools:

Someone doing work for the College is most likely an Independent Contract and therefore a Personal or Client Services Contract needs to be completed IF the College’s relationship with them can be described as outlined below: 

· The individual does not receive extensive instructions on how to perform his/her job, except perhaps topics to discuss. 

· The individual does provide or could be available to perform this job at other businesses / schools. 

· The individual does not receive benefits from the Seattle Community College District, nor does the individual expect to receive benefits from the Seattle Community College District. 

· The College and the individual agree, either in writing or orally, that the relationship is strictly that of a independent contractor relationship. 

· Brochure to help in the determination: http://www.irs.gov/pub/irs-pdf/p1779.pdf
If you need further guidance on a specific situation, please complete (or be prepared to discuss the appropriate sections of the IRS’ SS-8 form (http://www.irs.gov/pub/irs-pdf/fss8.pdf) and contact the Business Office for assistance. 

Do not send the form to the IRS. The Business Office will determine if the form needs to be sent to the IRS. 

